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45 Agamemnon 

road

London

NW6 1EG

06/01/2018  18:28:012017/5697/P OBJLETT

ER

 Caren kuendig Dear Lisa McCann,

We were unable to add a comment on the planning application (reference: 2017/5697/P) 

via the Camden website because the comments deadline appears to have expired before 

the planning application was submitted (is this a system error?)

We are the owners of 45 Agamemnon Road, NW6 1EG (direct neighbour of 43 

Agamemnon Road). We have looked at the above planning application and believe it would 

have a significantly negative impact on our property (including the loss of natural light) and 

the general appearance of the neighbourhood.

In particular, we have the following objections:

1) roof height on party wall: we object to the planned roof height exceeding the height of the 

current party wall. In essence, we believe there should be equal treatment concerning wall 

height between our planning application (2015/4079/P) and the proposed works at 43 

Agamemnon Road. In the current drawings the planned extension wall significantly exceeds 

the current party wall which would lead to considerable loss of natural light along much of 

the extension. 

2) sloping instead of flat roof: we would prefer the extension to be built using a sloping roof 

rather than a flat roof. This would be in keeping with the current conservatory at 43 

Agamemnon Road and our own extension. In addition, it would be of a similar design to that 

of other extensions in the neighbourhood.

Could you please confirm that you have received this email and that our objections will be 

considered?

Many thanks

Caren and Christian Kuendig

41 Agamemnon 

Road

London

NW6 1EG

06/01/2018  20:04:492017/5697/P COMMNT L A Russell This application would have a significant negative impact to my property due to the 

proposed height of the party wall leading to significant loss of light, the proposed roof height 

exceeds height of current party walls and all party walls should be the same height.Planned 

extension wall exceeds current party wall.  Proposed height of party wall and flat roof will 

exceed height of my own conservatory walls and roof blocking out light.  Both my 

conservatory and others have sloping roofs.  This proposed plan is not in keeping with other 

extensions in this neighbourhood and will lead to loss of privacy..
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